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Subject:    
Install School Bus Stop or Pedestrian Crossing signs and installation of crosswalk pavement markings at 
intersection of Sentinel Drive & Madera Street near Sentinel Park. 

 
Details:  
Referral was make by Ald. Cummings in response to residents who want some signing to warn of bus drop off 
or some type of pedestrian crossing signing.  Engineering staff presented some options at the meeting.  The 
committee agreed that an S3-1 “school bus stop ahead” sign with symbols was the sign appropriate for this 
location.  Signs will be located on eastbound and westbound Sentinel Drive.  The committee also endorsed the 
installation of crosswalk markings on all 4 legs of intersection. 
 
 The Committee voted unanimously to approve this item.  
 

 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost to install signing, generally, would be around $200 and covered by the 2018 B&G Sign Budget 
(3310.54141) 
 

 
Executive Action: 
If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their August 20, 2018, meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the September 4, 2018, Council meeting. 

 


